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The City of Fresno is applying to be re-
designated as a “Prohousing City” by the 
State of California. We need your help 
to create a strong application! Use the 
link or scan the QR Code below to learn 
more about the program, then review and 

comment on the draft application.

ON REDUCING 
HOUSING BARRIERS

Cities that reduce 
barriers to 
housing can earn 
the prohousing 
designation 
and receive 
prioritized access 
to State grants for 
affordable housing.

SCAN THE 
QR CODE

or visit the link:
http://www.fresno.gov/prohousing

What is 
prohousing?


